
Blind Date with a Book:  During the month of February, pa-
trons had the chance to pick up a specially wrapped book and then 
fill out a “Rate Your Date” form.  They were then entered into a 
drawing for a cash prize. Marg Inde was the winner of the $25 prize. 

Cross-Cultural Conversations:  Local Yemeni women treated our pa-
trons to tea, dessert and frank discussion.  

Coloring Is Not Just For Kids:  During the months of Febru-
ary and March, adult colorists are meeting to color plain and intri-
cate designs.  Coloring pages and pencils are provided. 

Mrs. Lincoln’s Dressmaker:  Sue Houchen discussed the book Mrs. Lin-
coln’s Dressmaker by Jennifer Chiaverini.  It tells the story of a slave who be-
came dressmaker to Mary Todd Lincoln and witnessed some of the momen-
tous events in American history. 

Pseudotumor Cerebri:  A Pseudotumor Cerebri sufferer shared 
her search for answers and relief from this disease which causes pres-
sure around the brain, headaches and vision problems. 

Interested in Buying a Home?:  Laura Weeden, Area Spe-
cialist for USDA Rural Development, discussed buying a home
with no money down, no monthly charge and fixed interest
rates.  

Ongoing Book Discussion:  Carl Semmelroth’s ongoing book discussion on The 
Anger Habit in Relationships has finished.  A new book and topic will be chosen for 
March. 
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